
Monday
Men’s Bible Study
9:00 AM | Banquet Hall

Tuesday
Women’s Bible Study
10:00 AM | FLC-Gathering Room

Wednesday
Women’s Bible Study
10:00 AM | FLC-Gathering Room

5:00 PM: Trunk or Treat and FLC 40 Years Sweet
Banquet Hall Parking Lot and FLC

6:50 PM: Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal

7:40 PM: Living Christmas Tree Rehearsal
 
Thursday
Women’s Bible Study
10:00 AM | Winsome Room

We want to extend our deepest gratitude to the 
dedicated members of our Flower Ministry Team for 
their hard work and creativity in preparing and 
arranging the beautiful flowers that grace our sanc-
tuary and chapel each week. 
A special thank you to our wonderful team mem-
bers: Joyce Entrekin, Amy Harrison, Janice Johnson, 
Sally Kirchner, Sarah Koskovich, Lori Wheeler, Lynn 
Pugh, Connie Propes, Gwen Richards and Doris 
Sosebee.

Deacon and Trustee Election
October 23- November 10
Please cast your vote for Deacons and Trustee. Digital 
Ballots  and Candidate Bios may be obtained in the 
FBC App and Church Website.If you prefer a paper 
ballot, they are available in the Banquet Hall or at the 
Welcome Center.

Sonlight Choir Tour
November 3 | Following 11:00 AM Worship
Would you be interested in joining the Youth Choir for 
their Boston to Canda tour this summer? Feel free to 
contact Glenn Eernisse for more information 
Glenn.Eernisse@fbcgainesville.org or attend a “curiosi-
ty meeting” on November 3 in the Parlor after worship.

Operation Christmas Child
Shoeboxes are now available. There are instructions 
inside each box with details of how to fill them. Once 
you fill your box, please return to the church as soon 
as possible.

Living Christmas Tree 
December 12 | 7:30 PM
December 13 | 7:30 PM
December 14 | 4:30 PM
December 15 | 4:00 PM & 6:30 PM
Scan QR code to request tickets. Tickets are also 
available at the welcome center. 

UPCOMING EVENTS THIS WEEK AT FBC

A WORD OF GRATITUDE



FLCFLC
44        YEARSYEARS
SWEETSWEET

O C T O B E R  3 0  

5 : 0 0 - 7 : 0 0  P M

F O O D ,  G A M E S ,  

H A Y R I D E ,  F A M I L Y  F U N

P l e a s e  d r o p  o f f  y o u r  d o n a t i o n s  o f
i n d i v i d u a l l y  w r a p p e d  c a n d y  t o  a n y

o f  t h e  b i n s  t h r o u g h o u t  c h u r c h .

WE STILL NEED CANDY!

MISSIONS OPPORTUNITY: We are working with the
Manna Food Bank in Asheville to have a "second

round" drive to help meet needs as hurricane relief
continues. The biggest needs are protein rich foods
(non-perishable), cleaning supplies, woman/baby

supplies. We will start collecting at Trunk or Treat and
continue through Nov. 10. 


